Duben Diag .

<he Bronx

Dregents thig

Joseph A. Tahl

In recognition of your commitment and dedication in reaching out to our Bronx
community. My offfice is proud to recognize you and your commitment to providing a
voice for borough residents, addressing and advocating on befialf of affordable fiousing
for our most vulnerable constituents, providing quality service for all in need. On

behalf of the more than 1.4 million residents of The Bronx, I, Ruben Diaz Jr., salute
you on this day.

January 25, 2018




